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HE annual meeting of the Rugby Union Football
Club was held in the reading room on Tuesday, the
8th inst. There was a large attendance of students, and
considerable enthusiasm was manitested. The following
were elected officers for '83-'84:
Hon. President —Prof. Nicholson.
President—Geo. ¥, Henderson, ‘84,
Vice-President—H. R. Duff, (med.)
Captain-—R A, Gordon, '86.
Secretary-Treasurer—X. J. Macdonnell, '84.
Committee—T. G. Marquis, ‘84, Max Hamilton, '86,
and J. Booth, '86.
The matches played by the Rugby boys are noticed
elsewhere.

YV, M. C. A.

HE Young Men's Christian Association has already

begau active work., The weekly meeting for prayer
and praise is held in the classical class-room every Friday
afternoon at four o’clock.  This gives to all the students
who may desire it an opportunity of meeting together
after the classes of the week are over, to spend an half
hour with God, and thus in the only true way shake off
«#dull care,” and renew their strength.  The meetings
which have been held already this session have been
seasons of blessing.
changeable, faithful Friend.

God is found to be the same un-
He fulfils His promise and
meets with the young men assembled in His name, just as
He did in past years. Christian fellowship is found to be
very sweet; their souls are knit together in love; they
begin to know the blessedness of being one in Christ and
t0 share the joy of being co-workers with Christ. In this
way the weak are strengthened, the strong have their
powers called into exercise, Christ becomes more precious
to all, and they begin to realize something of the unspeak-
able grandeur and glory of that Lternal Life which Christ
gives to His believing people.

On Sabbath morning, at 9.30 o'clock, the Students
Bible Class is held in the same place.

Both these meetings are exclusively for students, and
are conducted by students; hence the Y. M. C. A. cor-
dially invites all students to attend. Freshmen, and any
students who may be strangers, will be especially welcome.

Mr. Louis Perrin is Convener of the Membership Com-
mittee, and will be happy to receive the names of any who
would like to unite with the assoclation either as active
or associate members,

All Christian students who have recently come to the
college, or who have not yet united with the association,
are requested to do so. Come, and have a share in the
good work | Come, and receive a blessing and be made a
blessing to others!

The Devotional Committee have prepared a programme
of the different Y. M. C. A. meetings, containing the

“Topics,” and the names of the different ** Leaders,” pro-
perly arranged.  All students may be supplied with these
programmes by applying to Mr Alfred Gandier, Convener
of the Devotional Committee.

ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL.

HIE annual meeting of the Queen’s University Asso-
T ciation Football Club, was held on Oct. 6th. The
minutes of the last meeting having been read and con-
firmed, a new Constitution, drawn up by a committee
during the summer, was established :

1. That the Scciety be called “The Association Foot-
ball Club of Queen’s University."

2. That graduates, undergraduates and all registered
students be eligible for membership,

3. That the subscription fee for each member be fifty
cents per anuum, payable on or before University day
(Oct. 16th),

4. That the office bearers consist of an Hon. President,
President, Vice-President, Captain, Secretary-Treasurer
with an executive committee comprising the officers and
a representative from each year in Arts, and two from the
Royal College.

5. That the Vice-President be elected from the Royal
Medical College.

6. That the officers be elected at the annual meeting by
a majority of the members present.

7. That the annual meeting be held in the Reading
room on the Saturday following the opening of the Uni-
versity at 1o o'clock a.m.

8. That any member of the club being a registered
student shall be eligible for the position of Captain of the
University team.

9. It shall be the duty of the President to preside at the
meetings of the Club.

10. It shall be the duty of the Vice-President to preside
at any meeting of the Club in the absence of the President,

1. It shall be the duty of the Secretary-Treasurer to
keep a record of the transactions of the Club, to give at
least two days’ notice of all meetings, to take charge o1
the funds of the Club, to pay all debts that have been
incurred in the workings of the Club, to submit a state-
ment of accounts to the Club at its annual meeting,

12. It shall be the duty of the Execuative Committee to
trausact such business as the Club may direct, and that
all arrangements for matches be left to the committee.

The following officers were then elected :

Hon. President—John Mclntyre, M.A., Q.C.

President—A. McLachlan, '84.

Vice-President—T. A. Bertram, '83.

Secretary-Treasurer—R, McLennan, '84.

Iixecutive Committee—Kennedy ‘84, Wright "85, Pierie
'86, Dunning '87. Medicals— Messrs. Sterling and Heaslip,

Mr. J. C. McLeod, '86. was unanimously chosen Captain,
and under his guidance great things may be expected
from the team. He is an enthusiastic footballist, and 1s
both experienced and skiliful at the game. There is be-



